
Deputy Mayor’s Speech. 

 

My journey to becoming a Hayle Town Councillor began when I saw the erosion of Hayle 

beach and Harvey’s Towans. Seeing the devastation caused by the dredging activities in the 

harbour, I felt impelled to try and do something to stop it. To try and make a change I 

believed that I needed to be in a position with more power, so I stood forward for co-option 

on to Hayle Town Council. I began by working with the Strategic Planning Committee at 

Cornwall Council, and eventually this led to Save our Sands obtaining a memorandum of 

understanding with ING to stop dredging, and the installation of the sluice gates.  

Change happened! 

 Great things can be achieved with passion and enthusiasm. I hope that we as the town 

council can attract those people who are passionate about where they live, and want to make 

a difference, to join us. Together the town council will be in a much stronger position and 

will achieve even more great things in the future.  

 

 

 


